
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 4, 2025  
 
TO:  Historic Preservation Commission 
 
FROM: Allyson Kinnard, Associate Planner 
 
SUBJECT: 2025 Work Plan Discussion  
 

At the start of each year, the City’s Boards and Commissions update their respective 
annual Work Plans. The Work Plan provides a roadmap for initiatives and projects the 
Commission will work to achieve.  
 
A draft 2025 Work Plan (Attachment A) is provided for discussion. The Commission’s 
goals as drafted reflect last year’s priorities, including ongoing efforts to update the 
Historic Resources Inventory, and can be revised if a majority of the HPC desires.  
 
Staff recommends the Historic Preservation Commission discuss and take action to 
approve the Work Plan that will be considered by the City Council in February. 
 
Attachment:   
 
A.  Draft 2025 Historic Preservation Commission Work Plan 
 


